
RE Long Term Plan 

 
 

 Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term 

 
 
 
 
Nursery  

Multi-faith 
What makes me 

special?  

Christianity 
What is Christmas 

Multi-faith 
How do people 

celebrate? 

Christianity 
What is Easter?  

Multi-faith 
What can we learn 

from stories? 

Multi-faith 
What makes places 

special?  

Explore themselves 
as unique 
individuals and how 
we are all special 
and different to 
others. 

Listen to the 
Christmas story and 
think about how this 
is important to 
Christians. 

Explore a variety of 
things people 
celebrate across 
different cultures and 
how they choose to 
celebrate. 

Listen to the Easter 
story and make 
links to new life.  
Explore how 
Christians 
celebrate Easter.  

Listen to different 
stories with morals 
and understand that 
stories can teach us 
lessons.  

Explore places that 
are special within 
different cultures.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Reception 

Christianity 
What makes us 

special? 

Multi-faith 
What is the meaning 

of the Festivals of 
light? 

Multi-faith 
How do different 

cultures celebrate 
the New Year?  

Christianity 
Easter:  Why was 

Palm Sunday 
important?  

Multi-faith 
What can we learn 

from stories? 

Christianity 

Why are promises 

important? 

Learn about Moses 
and why he was 
special. 
Make links to 
qualities that we 
have that make us 
special as unique 
individuals.    

Explore the 
significance of light 
across different 
cultures and what its 
deeper meaning is. 

Understand what 
New Year means 
and how different 
cultures around the 
world celebrate it. 

Listen to the story 
of Easter and 
explore Palm 
Sunday in more 
detail.  
Understand why 
this is important to 
Christians.  

Know what a moral 
is.  
Listen to different 
stories with morals 
and understand that 
stories can teach us 
lessons. 

Explore the meaning 
of promises.  
Explore what a good 
promise is.  
Look at promises 
God made to 
Christian through 
bible stories.  

 
 
 
 
 
Year 1 

Christianity 
What is The 
Creation Story?  

Christianity 
The Christmas story.   
What is the meaning 
of gifts? 

Christianity 
Why did Jesus tell 
stories? 

Christianity 
Easter: Why was 
the Last Supper 
important?   

Judaism 
Is Shabbat important 
to Jewish Children? 

Judaism 
Are the festivals of 

Rosh Hashanah and 
Yom Kippur important 
to Jewish children? 

Listen to the story 
of The Creation and 
share their 
opinions.  

Explore the history of 
how gift giving for 
Christmas originated 
within the Christian 
religion.  

Listen to several of 
the parables Jesus 
told and discuss the 
intended lessons to 
those who listened 
to them. 

Recap the Easter 
Story. 
Explore The Last 
Supper in more 
detail and the 

Explore what 
Shabbat is and how 
this is prepared for 
and celebrated by 
Jews.  

Explore what the 
festivals of Rosh 
Hashannah and Yom 
Kippur are.  
Understand the 
significance to Jews.  



Understand the 
significance of the 
gifts and what the 
meaning of them are. 

significance to the 
Christians. 

Make links to The 
Creation Story.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 

Christianity 
What did Jesus 
teach?  

Christianity 
Why is Jesus a gift 
from God?  

Judaism 
Passover: Why is it 
important to do what 
Jesus asks?  

Christianity 
Easter:  Why is the 
resurrection of 
Jesus important? 

Islam 
How and why do 
Muslims pray at 

home? 

Islam  
Does going to 

mosque give Muslims 
a sense of 
belonging? 

Explore the 
meaning of 
kindness through 
parables from the 
bible. 

Deepen their 
understanding of gifts 
at Christmas by 
exploring how Jesus 
was a gift to the 
world from God.   

Understand the 
meaning of 
Passover.  
Explore how 
celebrating 
Passover helps 
Jews show God they 
value their special 
relationship with 
him.  
 

Recap the Easter 
Story.  
Explore the 
resurrection in 
more detail and 
why this was 
significant to 
Christians. 

Explore what 
commitment means 
to Muslims by 
knowing about how 
they pray 5 times a 
day.   

Explore how Muslims 
pray and their places 
of worship.  
Understand how this 
creates a sense of 
community for them. 

Global celebrations: 
Through our assemblies we raise awareness of celebrations such as Harvest, Diwali, Eid, Chinese New Year, Hanukkah, Advent, Passover, Christmas 
and Easter.  

 


